
 
 
 
 

Attention Intermediate Care Facility Providers 
 

Effective April 1, 2014 the Provider Fee for Intermediate Care Facilities (ICF) days will increase 
from $14.30 to $16.15 as allowed by Louisiana Revised Statute 46:2625.  Future Quarterly Fee 
Reports issued by the Department will reflect this change.  Medicaid is awaiting CMS approval for 
the rate increase.  Once this increase is approved DHH will recycle claims to pay you the 
increased rate associated with the fee increase. 


